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Press Release

Access Partnership Assumes Oversight of Donated Dental Services in Greater Hampton Roads
Norfolk, February 28, 2012:  Access Partnership, Inc. of Norfolk has assumed oversight of the Donated Dental Services (DDS) program for the Greater Hampton Roads area (components 1 & 2).  Although Virginia Dental Association (VDA) will continue to oversee the statewide DDS program, Kristie Bissell, Access Partnership’s Regional Oral Health Coordinator, is now responsible for managing services in the Hampton Roads area.  


The Regional Oral Health Coordinator position was made possible through a partnership between the VDA and Access Partnership and start-up funding from the United Way of South Hampton Road in hopes that dental case management dedicated solely to individuals in the local area will increase the efficiency of patient/dentist coordination and minimize the current waiting list.  
To date, some 1,000 Greater Hampton Roads residents have received over $2 million in free dental care which represents a commendable commitment by local DDS volunteer dentists and labs.  

Access Partnership is a nonprofit organization with a mission to increase access to health care, thereby improving the health status of uninsured and underinsured residents of Hampton Roads.  It was formed in as a direct result of the Norfolk Turning Point planning initiative, part of a national effort to change and strengthen the ways in which states and local communities protect and improve public health.  

The organization is focused on strengthening existing programs, implementing new services for identified gaps and coordinating care for impoverished families.  Their mission made them an ideal choice to coordinate Donated Dental Services for low-income disabled, elderly and medically compromised individuals in their service area.
The DDS program was founded by the Dental Lifeline Network (formerly the National Foundation of Dentistry for the Handicapped), a national organization providing access to comprehensive dental services for people with disabilities or who are elderly or medically at-risk.  Dental Lifeline Network provides these services through a national network of direct service programs that involve 15,000 volunteer dentists and 3,200 volunteer labs.

For more information about Access Partnership visit www.accesspartnership.org or call Candie Driskell at 757-853-8500 ext. 124.

For information about Virginia Dental Association, visit www.vadental.org. 
For information regarding DDS, visit http://nfdh.org/donated-dental-services-dds. 

For DDS program in Virginia see www.vdaf.org/Donated-Dental-Services/donated-dental-services.html.  
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